
December 14th, 2021 
 
Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Aly Reed, Katie Joy, Chandra 
Walter, Josh Callahan, Erica Norris, Katelyn Schmidt, Mary Clapp, 
Jenny Hemphill, Tina Maier, Staci Moore  
Treasurer’s report: We made about $1000 from the Penguin 
Patch. We still have class field trips, Fun Night and Fun Day to pay 
for. Fundraiser for the spring was talked about to help with the 
upcoming costs.  
Principal feedback: Nothing reported  
Teacher feedback: Wanting to take the entire school to the movie 
theater to watch an upcoming movie, voted yes. Teachers will 
decide what day works best for them.  
Other news: 
◊Fun Night - February 5th. Wrist bands will be $5. Meal tickets $5 
for adults $2 for kids. Tickets, 25 for $5. K-3 grade students will be 
in charge of bringing 2 dessert items. 4-5 grade students will be in 
charge of bringing 2 bags of Chips/Chexmix/Gardetto’s and 1 2 
liter of pop. We will need volunteers to help set up and get 
everything ready. If you would like to help, please reach out to 
Home and School.  
◊Spring fundraiser - Decided on doing a cash raffle. Details will 
come out at a later date.  
Upcoming dates 
◊End of second 9 weeks - December 17th 
◊Popcorn Friday - December 17th 
◊Winter break - December 20th - January 3rd 
◊Classes resume - January 4th 
 
Adjournment/Next meeting date: January 11th at 6:00 pm. 
 


